
  

 
  

  

  

  

Power	supply	for	the	

LITEMBO		HEALTH		TRAINING		INSTITUTE			“LIHETI”

www.litembo.org

The ins(tute is under 
construc(on and is scheduled 
to be opera(onal in October 
2022.

Licht für Afrika e.V. 
supports the  
hydroelectric power supply

Layout of the ins5tute

-Administra(on 
-Classrooms 
-Conference hall 
-Kitchen and storage 

-Accommoda(ons

Programs for: 
-medical laboratories 
-nursing and obstetrics 
-clinical medicine to diploma level



„Licht für Afrika e.V.“ 
Industriestr. 100 
69245 Bammental

Tel: 06223 47532 
www.lichtfuerafrika.de 
hydro-power@t-online.de

Bankverbindung: Volksbank Neckartal eG 
IBAN: DE46 6729 1700 0018 2577 00 
BIC:    GENODE61NGD

Dezember 2021

„Licht für Afrika e.V.“

 

In case you would like to contribute to the 
project we welcome your donation under the 

keyword "Liheti".

The romantic mill of Homora becomes 
an electricity plant.

The flour mill on 
this picture gives 

way to a generator. 
A replacement mill 
is being built in the 

village.

A power line from the mill to the 
LIHETI Institute (1.3 km) must be 
constructed.

Brother Maximilian OSB, our 
partner on site, supports to ensure 

that electricity flows from the 
generator to the socket.

http://www.lichtfuerafrika.de

